
  

  
  

29th April 2024 

  

Dear Parent/Carer,   

  

Leaving school upon the completion of 5 years of study is always an exciting time as we look to the future 

beyond Flegg High. It is important to celebrate the time that has been had together with classmates and 

teachers. We have the following opportunities that students may want to embrace so they have some 

reminders of their time at Flegg High Ormiston Academy.  

  

Year 11 Prom 6th July 2024 

The Year 11 prom for the class of 2024 will be held on Thursday 4th July 2024 at Sprowston Manor. Tickets 

will be £40 including VAT and include arrival drinks followed by a main meal and dessert (all dietary 

requirements will be catered for). This will be a formal event therefore formal attire is required. No smoking 

or alcohol is permitted. If your child wishes to attend prom, we will need a full payment of £40 by Monday 

3rd June 2024. You can make this payment on the SCOpay system.   

  

As all Year 11 students were made aware in January 2024 they must have a minimum of 100 HEART points, 

good attendance, and a good behaviour profile around the academy up until and including 21st June 2024.  

  

We look forward to welcoming all students to the Prom however, Flegg High Ormiston Academy, reserves 

the right to exclude students from attending the prom for not meeting behaviour expectations whilst they 

were at the academy. Tickets will only be refunded in this instance, students who decide not to attend for 

other reasons will not have their tickets refunded.   

 

If your young person is currently in receipt of free school meals, they may be entitled to financial help 

towards the cost of the Prom ticket. If you would like to access this support, please contact our Finance 

Department on finance@fleggoa.co.uk. 

 

Year 11 Leavers Hoodies  

Each year we also give students the option to purchase a leavers hoodie. These will be available to purchase 

through SCOpay. Hoodies will be printed and delivered to the academy ready to be given out on Results 

Day in the summer.  Ordering of the hoodies will take place in form time the week beginning 29th April 

2024. Payments will need to be made online through SCOpay (£22.00 inc vat), while orders will be 

registered with Mr Bending. 

 

Ongoing conversations with the prom committee regarding Year books are set to conclude soon, so please 

watch this space for more information to follow. 

 

Please don't hesitate to get in touch if you have any questions.  

  

Yours sincerely,  

  

M Bending  

mailto:finance@fleggoa.co.uk

